
It is the belief of the Brenham Independent School District 

that a safe and orderly environment is essential to student 

success. It is vital that every member of our school 

community—staff, students, and parents—do their part to 

contribute to a positive and safe learning environment. The 

Code of Civility outlines our expectations for all who enter 

our buildings. 

 

“You are entering a Safe & Civil Zone. Your responsibility 

is to treat each other with courtesy, dignity, and respect at 

all times. Take responsibility for your personal actions. 

Cooperate with one another.” 

 

Parents and staff in Brenham ISD will model these positive 

civil behaviors for the children in our care each time we 

communicate courteously with each other. Thank you for 

your support of our positive school climate. 

Brenham ISD Code of Civility


